Pamet Harbor Commission

March 10, 2016 Meeting

Truro Public Safety Complex

Meeting commenced 7 p.m.

Attendees - Harbormaster Tony Jackett, Ray Cordeiro, Chair Timmy Silva, Rich Wood, Eric Morea, John Goff, Jan Worthington, BOS

Dredging - started first week in February, competed one week ago, dredge will be removed this coming week. Dredge contract signed by the BOS this past week authorizing payment, Jan noted their are minor contract items to be clarified for next years contract.

Floats - DPW and Tony plan to start re-installing them around the first week in April

Clamming - Sunday's are averaging around 40-50 people, and the 2015/2016 season will end Sunday, March 27, 2016

Boat - Tony reports their is approximately \$30,000 included in the pending 2016/2017 Truro budget for replacement of the motor. Currently it has a 40hp motor and we will probably upgrade to a 60 +/- hp motor, primarily due to the requirement to monitor the Truro aquaculture grants which are out of the confines of the harbor, in Cape Cod Bay

Waiting Lists - Tony maintains three lists - kayak rack, tidal and basin, and will provide updated copies to the commission at our next meeting

Summer mooring rentals - Tony has already started to receive reservations for this season, and stated these rentals are normally 100% booked during the summer. There was some discussion of the fee, \$30/day, which all felt was a great deal, suggesting maybe we should revisit the fee for the 2017 season

Staffing - will probably be hired in mid to late May and Tony is hopeful all of last years staff return, as they all worked well together

South Jetty Light - a white "obstruction light" will be fabricated at the end of the south jetty sometime in May, total approximate cost \$3600

Next meeting - April 15, 2016, 7 p.m.

Motion to end meeting made by Ray, seconded by Eric, all in favor.

Meeting adjourned 8:00 p.m.

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

JAN 19 2018

Received TOWN OF TRURO